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KW/LH 
 
12 February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are holding a Maths Week in school on Monday 25 February. During that week the children will 
be taking part in a range of mathematical activities and challenges.  
 
To start off the week we would like to celebrate 100 school days that will have already occurred at 
the start of February. Please can you collect together some objects that represent the number 10 if 
your child is in Nursery and 20 if your child is in Reception. 
 
Ideas could range from 10 or 20 items in a small bag, a sock with 10 or 20 stripes, a picture with 10 
or 20 fish on it. The list is endless. We would like you to work with your child to be creative and we 
look forward to seeing what you do. 
 
Please bring your items to school on Monday 25 February, clearly labelled with your child’s name 
and class. 
 
This will end with a non-uniform day on Friday 1 March. We would like children to come to school 
dressed in something Maths related. It could be numbers drawn on a t-shirt or even their faces 
painted as a clock. There are some non-sewing ideas on the following website: 
www.theschoolrun.com/no-sew-mathematical-costumes-for-maths-week 
 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 
 
Mrs Waters 
Maths Lead  
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